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1. The Secretariat has received a Note Verbale dated 15 June 2023 (NV 2314-n) from the Permanent
Mission of the Russian Federation to the Agency.

2. As requested, the Note Verbale is herewith circulated for the information of all Member States.
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MNOCTOAHHOE NMPEACTABHUTEJIbLCTBO PERMANENT MISSION

POCCHICKOI OEJEPALIUUA OF THE RUSSIAN FEDERATION TO THE
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Ne 231%-n

The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation to the International
Organizations in Vienna presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the
International Atomic Energy Agency and has the honour to inform about the
situation at the Zaporozhskaya NPP (ZNPP) as of 13 June 2023.

1. ZNPP operation and its safety and security.

During the period from 6 to 12 June, the ZNPP and the city of Energodar
were not subject to fire impact of the armed forces of Ukraine (AFU).

During the period from 8 to 9 June, Ukraine conducted attacks against the
open switchyard of the Zaporozhskaya thermal power plant with the usage of
kamikaze drones.

Units Nel, Ne3 are under planned repair; Units Ne2, Ne4 u Ne6 are in cold
shutdown; Unit Ne5 is in hot shutdown.

The off-site power for the ZNPP own needs is supplied via 750 kV
Dneprovskaya line.

Radiation background at the ZNPP site and beyond does not exceed the
established standards.

Registration of employment contracts is going on. As of 9 June 2023, 3,540
employment contracts were signed, of which 380 — with operative personnel, 1,946
— with operational and maintenance personnel, 1,214 — with auxiliary and
administrative personnel. The ZNPP has enough personnel to carry out the safe
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operation of the plant in cold shutdown mode and for scheduled routine
maintenance.

As of 09:00, 13 June, the water level in the Kakhovka reservoir after the
destruction of the dam of the Kakhovskaya HPP is 11.19 m, the water level in the
ZNPP cooling pond is 16.65 m.

2. Social issues.

Visiting hours for citizens were allocated in the administration of the city of
Energodar, providing opportunity to address issues on housing and utilities.

The FMBA of Russia is organizing prophylactic medical examinations in the
Zaporozhye region, including among the residents of the city of Energodar.

In the city of Energodar, street lighting, which had been damaged as a result
of shelling by AFU, was restored.

Up-to-date information on the current situation at the ZNPP is available at
znpp.ru (https://znpp.ru/?ysclid=lik3ildsh3454324175): a permanent section "State
of the Zaporozhskaya NPP as of today" with daily updated information was
launched.

The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation requests the Secretariat to
circulate this information among all IAEA Member States as soon as possible.

The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation avails itself of this

opportunity to renew to the IAEA Secretariat the assurances of its highest

consideration.

Vienna, "/5_ " June 2023
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